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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘having a go’!  Well done to:

Reception: Jack Birt
Year 1: Sammy King   Year 2: Isabella White    Year 3: Owais Hussain          Year 4: James Best Hall  Year 5: Freddie Gibbons
 Year 6: Leo Metcalf  
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 for best attendance this week!     
Remember the class with the best attendance at the end of term will receive a prize! Attendance from Christmas is currently:

	Reception:    93.4%
	Year 1:    95.9%
	Year 2:   96.6%
	

	Year 3:    98.5%
	Year 4:   95.9%
	Year 5:   97.6%
	Year 6:  97.8% 


Swimming – Year 4

Friday 14th February will be the last swimming session for Year 5.  After the half term holidays Year 4 will start swimming with their first session being on Friday 28th February.  

**HALF TERM FOOTBALL CAMP**

Our February half term Football Camp in association with Mr Malia is now available to book.  The camp will take place on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th February.  All enquiries and payments are to be made through Mr Malia.  Please see our Facebook page for more details

Film Club - Thursday 30th January 3.30pm 

Tickets will be on sale from Tuesday 28th January for our next Film Club night.  Tickets will be priced at £4 per child and will include a sandwich, a bag of crisps and a drink.  

Our poll on Facebook for the choice of film will close at 3.30pm today and a winner chosen!

Increase in suspected mumps cases in North East 
The number of suspected cases of mumps across the North East has increased since autumn 2019. Most cases have been reported in young people aged 15-24 years, especially those attending universities or colleges. 

Advice for pupils with mumps:

· Seek medical care in the usual way via NHS 111 or your GP – there is no specific treatment for mumps 

· Stay away from school for five days from the onset of swelling to reduce transmission to others 

· Wash your hands regularly using soap and don’t share used cups or drinking glasses without washing them 

· Always use a tissue to cover your mouth and nose when you cough and sneeze, and throw the tissue in a bin immediately afterwards

· If you have not already had 2 doses of MMR vaccine, when you feel better, please contact your GP to arrange to be vaccinated to protect yourself against measles and rubella
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